
 

 

                                        

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The National Institute of Development Administration 

Results of the Written Examination 

For the MBA English Program for Semester 2 , Academic Year 2013 (Forth Round) 
---------------------------- 

 

   The National Institute of Development Administration announces the 

applicants who have passed the written examination for the MBA English Program, offered by 

the School of Business Administration, for the Semester 2 of the Academic Year 2013 (Forth 

Round) as follows: 
 

- No applicant passed the written examination - 
 
 
                                                        Announcement as of December  18    , 2013. 

         

                                                                 Raweewan  Auepanwiriyakul 

 

                      (Associate Professor Dr.Raweewan  Auepanwiriyakul) 

            Vice President for Academic Affairs 

                         Chair of Student Admissions Commission 


